From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 2:49 PM EST

To: Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us>
Subject: Automatic reply: Washington Housing Initiative

| am out of the office from Wednesday to Friday with limited ability to return emails promptly. Please contact Kristina Zang
with any urgent matters. She can be reached at 240-333-3707 or at kzang@)jbgsmith.com

Best, Andy

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and
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